
Notice for Requesting Proposals for FSMC Services 
 

 

Urban Academy Of Greater Pittsburgh Charter School 

Attention:  Food Service Management Companies (FSMCs) 
 

The Urban Academy Of Greater Pittsburgh Charter School, a sponsor of the National 

School Lunch Program, is requesting proposals for full-service food service 

management services. 

 

Specifications may be obtained from the Director Of Operations Whitney Wall via 

email wwall@urbanacademypgh.org . 

 

A mandatory walk-through meeting / pre-bid meeting is scheduled for 4/24/2024 at 
10:00 along with food tasting to be held at Urban Academy Of Greater Pittsburgh, 437 
Turrett Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15206.     
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